
 
PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES 

Approved October 5, 2009 

 

 

P/C MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:30 PM BY CHAIRPERSON DEBORAH RUSH. 

 

 In Attendance:  Deborah Rush; Chairperson, Bernie Beegle; Vice Chairman, Members, Jim 

Durborow, Ryan Ray, John Schwab, Jim Weeks and Arlene Miles-Eubanks (Secretary) were in 

attendance. Vince Lyons was absent. 

 

Minutes:  Ms. Rush made motion to approve the August 3, 2009 Planning Commission minutes 

Mr. Durborow 2
nd

 – Mr. Weeks abstained due to his absence at the August 3, 2009 meeting. 

Motion passed.  

 

Expiring Planning Commission Members Terms:  Ms. Rush announced that she is stepping 

down from her position of Chairperson of the Planning Commission at the end of her term, 

which is 12/31/09.  Ms. Rush is making her decision based on personal reasons and is doing so 

now to have this position opening advertised for any interested candidates.  

 
Changes to Zoning Ordinance:   No motion or recommendation was made to accept the 

changes to Zoning Ordinance due to the lack of information given in regards to what the 

Planning Commission was expected to make a recommendation about. 

 

E.F.T Newsletter:  The Planning Commission discussed the newsletter and came to a meeting of 

the minds about what they would like to add in the Planning Commission portion of the 

newsletter. The Planning Commission decided to communicate via email and Ms. Rush said she 

would bring all ideas together before sending to Mr. Broadbent for the publishing of the 

newsletter. 

 

End of Meeting Discussions, Concerns & Updates: 

 
Park Day:  There was some discussion of whether this year’s Park Day was a success.  There 

was mention of poor signage (advertisement) compared to how it was done all previous years.  

Some suggestions were given in regards to signage, advertisement, however most all those who 

attended agreed that it was a good day. 

 
Meeting ended:  Ms. Rush makes motion to end meeting at 7:55pm, Mr. Ray 2

nd
 – all in favor 

                   
                         

Submitted by, ___________________________________ 

Arlene Miles-Eubanks 

P/C Secretary  
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